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SENT VIA EMAIL

Michael J. Foster 
Tronox, LLC.
3301 N. W. 150th
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73134

RE: December 14, 2009 Finding of Alleged Violation and Order 

Dear Mr. Foster:

The Nevada Division of Environmental Protection (NDEP) has reviewed the letter from Matt Paque, Associate 
Staff Counsel for Tronox dated December 10, 2010 The letter formally requests the December 31, 2010 
deadline set forth in the ORDER be extended to the Effective Date of Tronox's bankruptcy reorganization.

NDEP will hold in abeyance any enforcement for failure to meet the December 14, 2009 Order requirements, 
specifically # 7 & 8 provided that Tronox adheres to the approved work plan and that any delays in the 
implementation does not occur. Any demonstrated noncompliance with the December 14, 2009 other than the 
December 31,2010 requirement will necessitate the immediate enforcement action.

If you have question regarding this action please contact me (775) 687-9484 or Bill Frey at (775) 684-1229.

Chief

Cc: William J. Frey, Attorney General's Office
Carolyn Tanner, Attorney General's Office 
Greg Lovato, Bureau of Corrective Actions 
Shannon Harbour, Bureau of Corrective Actions 
Matt Paque, TRONOX 
Jay Steinberg, NV Env. Response Trust

901 S Stewart Street, Suite 4001 • Carson City, Nevada 89701 • p 775.687.4670 • f: 775.687.5856 • ndep.nv.gov
Printed on recycled paper

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Michael J. Foster 
Tronox, LLC. 
3301 N. W. 150th 

STATE OF NEVADA 
Department of Conservation & Natural Resources 

DIVISION OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

January 3, 2011 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73134 

RE: December 14, 2009 Finding of Alleged Violation and Order 

Dear Mr. Foster: 

Brian Sandoval, Governor 

Leo M. Drozdoff. P E .. D1rector 

Colleen Cnpps, Ph.D., Adm1mstrator 

The Nevada Division of Environmental Protection (NDEP) has reviewed the letter from Matt Paque, Associate 
Staff Counsel for Tronox dated December 10, 2010. The letter formally requests the December 31, 2010 
deadline set forth in the ORDER be extended to the Effective Date of Tronox's bankruptcy reorganization. 

NDEP will hold in abeyance any enforcement for failure to meet the December 14, 2009 Order requirements, 
specifically # 7 & 8 provided that Tronox adheres to the approved work plan and that any delays in the 
implementation does not occur. Any demonstrated noncompliance with the December 14, 2009 other than the 
December 31, 2010 requirement will necessitate the immediate enforcement action. 

If you have question regarding this action please contact me (775) 687-9484 or Bill Frey at (775) 684-1229. 

Cc: William J. Frey, Attorney General's Office 
Carolyn Tanner, Attorney General's Office 
Greg Lovato, Bureau of Corrective Actions 
Shannon Harbour, Bureau of Corrective Actions 
Matt Paque, TRONOX 
Jay Steinberg, NV Env. Response Trust 

901 S. Stewart Street, Suite 4001 • Carson City, Nevada 89701 • p: 775.687.4670 • f: 775.687.5856 • ndep.nv.gov 

Printed on recycled paper 


